
COVID-19 precautions for the Christmas Eve Service.

1) Choir members will be required to be fully vaccinated for COVID-19 and will be provided masks

to wear.

2) Congregants will be required to show proof of vaccination (picture of card on phone adequate).

Masks will also be required. These are requirements that are common as venues opening to performances. The service 
will be live-streamed and also available for viewing at a later time.
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